
To whom it may concern, 

 

Regarding the manuscript submission ‘’ Hospital admissions from alcohol-related acute 

pancreatitis during the COVID-19 pandemic: a single-centre study.’’  for the attention of 

World Journal of Clinical Cases.  

 

The following were required during the submission process: 

 

 Biostatistics review certificate 

 

Statistics was performed by the corresponding author Dr Wai Kin Mak and reviewed 

by Ms Alice Carr (Biomedical scientist- acknowledged in manuscript)  

 

 

 

I hope this will be sufficient evidence for the following. Please do not hesitate to contact me 

for further details if required.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Wai Kin Mak  
7649399 
w.mak@nhs.net 
 


